

27th August 2007

GREENSAFE PTY. LTD.

PO Box 104 WATERFORD Q 4133

Dear Barry,

On behalf of the Ladies bowls section at Beenleigh Bowls & Recreation Club, I wish to inform you that the Ladies approve of the construction of the covers over both our greens.

Everyone is amazed how much the temperature drops when the covers are drawn over. The breeze still filters through and under the covers, making the playing conditions very pleasant. Even when the wind picks up a little, the covers have very minimal movement. This is another positive point for other clubs to be informed about.

Not only are the covers great for the bowlers, our greenkeepers can work in cooler conditions in the summer. Sun protection is such a high priority nowadays.

Last October, we held a fundraising day for Crime Stoppers and as the morning warmed up we moved the covers over. Everyone applauded and commented what a fantastic structure for an outdoor sport.

Therefore we thankyou most sincerely for a wonderful structure that has improved our playing condition to no ends.

Yours truly,

Ruth Smith Ladies Secretary

Beenleigh Bowls & Recreation Club.